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YEAR 5 TRANSITION PROGRAM
This week marked the start of the Year 5 Transition program.

Students had the opportunity to participate in Visual Arts, Science, Drama and History.

Our Visual Arts teacher, Mr Brattoni, taught students about physical dimensions when sketching
characters and how to plan this using ovals. Our History teacher, Mr Mills, gave students a taste of
Ancient Egypt, where students had to demonstrate Mummy-wrapping skills. Our Drama teacher,
Miss Chavura, taught students about dramatic focus and tension through a variety of drama
activities. Our Science teacher, Mr Strong, taught students about visual illusions and
demonstrated safe practice within a science lab space.

We’re off to a great start and the students loved their first week.  

Mrs Millie Pettett
Coordinator of Learning Innovation – Middle Years and G & T
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